WEXHAM COURT PRIMARY SCHOOL



Monday 13th June – Friday 17th June 2016

Important Dates:

- Tuesday 21st June Nursery Parent Welcome Meetings (9:30am & 1:30pm)
- * Tuesday 21st June Talent Show (5-6:30pm)
- * Wednesday 22nd June Kwik Cricket Tournament Years 3 & 4 (Farnham Common Cricket Club)
- * Wednesday 22nd June Nursery & Reception Sports Day (if it is raining the alternative date will be Friday 24th June)
- * Thursday 23rd June Year 5 Taster Session at Wexham Secondary School
- * Monday 27th June Year 4 Viola Concert (1:30pm in the Large Hall)
- * Tuesday 28th June Key Stage 1 Sports Day (if is is raining the alternative date will be Thursday 30th June)
- * Tuesday 28th June Reception Trip to Odds Farm
- * Wednesday 29th June Year 3 Viking Workshops
- * Friday 1st July Key Stage 2 Sports Day (if is raining the alternative date will be Monday 11th July)
- * Friday 1st July Year 1 Trip to Woburn Safari Park

Dear Parents/Carers,

School Radio Launch

The children have been recording programs in class all week and have been listening to other items in preparation. Please do talk to your children about the work they have been doing. We will be launching the radio station in the near future.

INSET Days

Please note that the school will be closed on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th July for INSET days. These will coincide with Eid and with some essential works that need to be completed at the school.

Ufton Court



We are extremely proud of the children from Year 5 who attended Ufton Court. They were incredibly mature and have developed their independence. The feedback from Ufton Court staff has been wonderful! We have been told that we are the best group of children that they have ever had with everyone immersing themselves in the Tudor culture.

We enjoyed plenty of activities including wattling, discovering herbs and their uses to make ink, quill making, Tudor games and re-enacting a

house raid and trial. The highlight for most of the children was the Tudor banquet, Taylor-Jake (5BC) enthusiastically



stated, "my favourite part just had to be the banquet, I had at least ten goblets of children's ale!"

Aaminah (5CK) has learnt "that priests had to hide in priest holes to avoid getting caught by Protestants who wanted to turn them in exchange for a reward!"



We are looking forward to returning back to school on Monday and

reflecting on our experience and what we have learnt.

Hampton Court



Year 5 had an excellent day out at Hampton Court Palace. When we arrived, the groups explored the building and the gardens. They asked the guides many questions about the history of Hampton Court and enjoyed learning new facts. They all had a fantastic workshop where they learnt about the games children used to play and how they have evolved in modern times. Before having to get the coach back to school, we all enjoyed finding our way through the famous maze. Overall, Year 5 had a great experience in



which they learned many new and interesting facts.

Grammar School Applications – Year 5 Parents

Please note that the closing date for applying for a Slough Grammar School place is Monday 27th June at 12pm.

School Photographs

Your children will be bringing home order forms for their class photographs on Monday. All order forms and payment must be returned to the school office by **Friday 24**th **June**.

Library Opening Times

The Library is open on Friday afternoons from 3.15 -3.45pm for families to come and choose books for the weekend together.



Next Week's Assembly Theme: Staying Healthy

Collective Worship: Longest Day (Summer Solstice) – 21st June 2016

British Value Focus: Mutual Respect

Kind Regards,
Miss Mehat and the team

